
Please update your records with our new address:                                                                      
Bethlehem Counseling Associates, LLC.
200 Delaware Ave. 
Delmar, NY 12054

All other contact information will remain the same:
Phone: 518 439-0090
Fax: 518 439-0267
Website: www.bethlehemcounseling.com

Bethlehem Counseling Associates is pleased to announce the addition of clinicians Beth Herr, LCSW-R and Charles Sciavolino, 
LCSW-R.  In conjunction with this expansion we will be moving our offices to a new location at 200 Delaware Avenue, Delmar, on 

Monday, January 4, 2016.  Please be advised that parking is in the back of the building.

News   ! Bethlehem Counseling Associates, LLC    ! News

Our practice, including website, email, and telephones, will be fully operational during the moving process.  All appointments 
and scheduling will proceed as in the past, and appointments will continue to be arranged with individual clinicians.

We appreciate your trust in Bethlehem Counseling Associates, LLC., and we look forward to continuing to provide the same high 
quality psychological services to the adults, children, couples and families of the Capital District, as we have since 1972.

Sincerely,
Amy Cohen Anneling, Ph.D., Beth Herr, LCSW-R,  John J. O’Connor, Ph.D., Susan E. Oringel, Ph.D.,

Barbara F. Pats, Ph.D., Charles Sciavolino, LCSW-R, Lawrence S. Stallman, Ph.D.
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